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February ·18, 1997

Mr. Patrick Seguirant
91-1169 Mikohu street, #36T
Ewa Beach, HI 96706

Dear Mr. Seguirant:

Ohana Dwelling Application (OHD 96-2)
Proposed Additional Single Family Dwelling
Tax Map Key: 1-5-76:17

We apologize for the long delay in reviewing your application
which was received on January 11, 1996.

By copy of this letter, we transmitted a copy of the Ohana
Dwelling-Public Facilities Form and copy of the site plan
received January 11, 1996 to the Department of Public Works and
State Department of Health for their review and comments.

Further action shall be considered or taken by this office upon
receipt of comments from the listed agencies.

Any questions may be addressed to William Yamanoha of this office
at 961-8288.
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